BTQ
BT Renewables — Clare, Suffolk

| wanted to take this opportunity to bring you up to date with our wind turbines
proposal at Leys Farm, Clare.

After extended wind monitoring and analysis we have concluded that there is not
sufficient wind resource necessary to make a future wind project viable at this
location and therefore we will not be progressing with the development.

We have advised St Edmundsbury Borough Council of this decision and will also
contact representatives of the local community.

| would like to thank you for your interest in the proposals.
Kind regards,
Tom Martin

BT Renewables



